
NOTICE TO TUSCOLA COUNTY RESIDENTS 
 

The Tuscola County Board of Commissioners’ are accepting applications for the following: 
 

Tuscola County Parks and Recreation Committee 
As a member of the Board, you would receive per diem for attending the 
meeting.  The meetings are held monthly on the third Wednesday at 3:00 p.m. 
The position is available until filled. 

 
Please complete a Boards and Commission Application available online at 
www.tuscolacounty.org (Online Services; Online Forms).  Also, please include your 
resume as part of the application.   
 

Please submit your application and resume to:  clerk@tuscolacounty.org    OR 
 Jodi Fetting, Tuscola County Clerk,  440 N State Street, Caro MI  48723  
 

      Jodi Fetting 
     Tuscola County Clerk, CCO 

 

mailto:clerk@tuscolacounty.org

